
Dear beloved benefactors,

The year 2024 has been filled with challenges, yet it has also been a year in
which The Children of Vietnam Charitable Fund (CVCF) has received
immense generosity and unwavering support from compassionate hearts.
In the face of adversity, we have come to deeply appreciate the power of
kindness—when brothers, sisters, friends, and even strangers unite to bring
hope to children in need.

Thanks to the steadfast support of our benefactors and corporate partners,
countless children suffering from severe illnesses and congenital
disabilities have received timely medical intervention, reclaiming their
health and a brighter future. In addition to financial and in-kind
contributions, we extend our deepest gratitude to FV Hospital, Ho Chi Minh
City University of Medicine and Pharmacy Hospital, Ho Chi Minh City
Hospital for Rehabilitation and Occupational Diseases, and Children's
Hospital No. 2. We also sincerely appreciate the dedicated doctors and
healthcare professionals who have worked tirelessly throughout 2024 to
safeguard the well-being of these children.

Beyond the number of treated cases, the most profound impact is the
spread of compassion—an enduring flame that never fades. The collective
efforts of our benefactors, corporate sponsors, and medical teams reaffirm
that, even amidst the demands of daily life, love and generosity remain
ever-present, creating true miracles for those in need

As we step into 2025, we sincerely hope that The Children of Vietnam
Charitable Fund will continue to receive the trust and support of our
benefactors, corporate partners, and healthcare professionals. The road
ahead remains challenging, but with compassionate hearts like yours, we
are confident that even more children will be given the opportunity to
thrive.

We are pleased to attach the CVCF Annual Report 2024, a testament to the
positive changes we have made together over the past year. Every
contribution—whether big or small—not only transforms the lives of these
children but also strengthens our commitment to continue this mission.

Once again, we extend our deepest appreciation to our benefactors,
corporate sponsors, hospitals, doctors, and medical collaborators. Thank
you for being a steadfast pillar of support on this journey.

Sincerely,
The Children of Vietnam Charitable Fund

Lê Thị Lan Khanh
Director

A
N

N
U

A
L 

R
EP

O
R

T
 2

0
2

4



ANNUAL REPORT 
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C H I L D R E N  O F  V I E T N A M
C H A R I T A B L E  F U N D

5,8B 5,3B
Donations Medical Expenses

(+12% compared to 2023) (+20%  compared to 2023)

Children with birth defects and
accident-related injuries were

examined and received medical
treatment in 2024

Successfully raised to
provide medical treatment
for disadvantaged children 

Funds were used to cover the
costs of disease treatment and

medical examinations for
disadvantaged children

127
CHILDREN

08
CAMPAIGNS

Year-round activities and events
aimed at raising funds and

spreading love throughout the
community

CHILDREN OF VIETNAM CHARITABLE FUND
6th Floor, SGR.O1-606, Saigon Royal, 34-35 Ben Van Don, District 4, Ho Chi Minh City 
(+84) 903 035 030 
https://nangbuoctuoitho.org

Eye & ROP
33%

Heart
23%

Orthopedic
21%

Vascular
14%

Other
9%

 MEDICAL EXPENSES 2024
FOR TREATMENT OF DISEASE GROUPS

(*) (*)

(*) B = Billion Đồng Việt Nam


